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Alyssa Melter will be presenting at the 2021 Fall Conference of

the Washington State Association of Municipal Attorneys

(WSAMA).

In 2021, Washington’s legislature took on police reform and

passed a number of bills that were signed into law. The goal of

this presentation is to provide a framework for analyzing the

collective bargaining implications of the police reform legislation

and to briefly walk through the legislation, identifying areas

significant to labor relations and collective bargaining.

For more information and to register for this event, visit the

WSAMA website.

https://web.cvent.com/event/d83fecab-4093-4492-ba52-98bbedc553d6/summary

